
  

Public Hearing Notice 
 

 
The Greater Madison MPO (Metropolitan Planning Organization) will conduct a public hearing on the Draft 
2025-2029 Transportation Improvement Program (TIP) for the Madison Metropolitan Area & Dane County 
Area. The TIP lists major transportation improvements, including roadways, transit, bicycle, and pedestrian 
projects, anticipated to be undertaken during the next five-year period. The hearing invites comments or 

concerns regarding the listing of projects, particularly STBG-Urban projects proposed to be funded by the MPO 
and others with federal funding which must be approved by the MPO. The MPO’s public involvement process for 

the TIP is used by the City of Madison (Metro Transit) to also satisfy the public participation requirements for 
development of the Program of Projects required under Section 5307 of the Federal Transit Act. 

 
 

Wednesday, September 4, 2024 
6:30 p.m. 

Virtual Meeting via Zoom 
[Note:  See agenda when posted on the Greater Madison MPO website for link and 

information  
on how to register to speak.] 

 
 

Written comments will be accepted through Monday, September 23, 2024 at the MPO office located at 100 
State Street, Suite 400, Madison, WI 53703 or electronically addressed to mpo@cityofmadison.com. 

 
The draft TIP document is available on the MPO’s website at the following link: 

https://www.greatermadisonmpo.org/planning/improvementprogram.cfm 
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